
 SUMMARY OF PROPOSED REGULATION AMENDMENT 
 
FSU-2.024         Tuition and Fees 
 
The proposed regulation amendments contain no increase in existing tuition or fees. The 
proposed amendments: 
 
-Continue the 2014-2015 Tuition and Fees at current rates for the 2015-2016 Academic 
Year. 
-establish Tuition and Fees for new Physician Assistant Program in the College of 
Medicine 
-clarify College of Medicine fees to state all at the fixed lump sum rate and simplify 
Notes to COM Tuition and Fees. 
 
AUTHORITY FOR THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION: The 
authority for the proposed regulation is as follows:  Florida Board of Governors 
Regulations 7.001, 7.002; Florida BOG Regulation Development Procedure for State 
University Boards of Trustees; Section 1009.24, Florida Statutes. 

UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION:  Finance and 
Administration for continuing tuition and fees; College of Medicine for new Physician 
Assistant and MD fee clarification.  

PROCEDURE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED 
UNIVERSITY REGULATION: Any person may submit written comments concerning 
the proposed regulation within 14 days of the date of this notice to: 
Arthur R. Wiedinger, Jr. 
Office of General Counsel 
424 Westcott  Building 
Florida State University 
Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400 
Electronic address: awiedinger@admin.fsu.edu 
850-644-8973 (fax) 
850-644-4440 (phone) 
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